
Helensburgh Public School 

Book Week Parade 
 

Thursday, 25 August  
9.15 am – 10.15 am 

  

 
 
 

 
 

HPS will be celebrating Book 

Week with a Parade where 

students may dress as their 

favourite book character. Our 

Parade will be on Thursday, 25 

August at 9.15am and parents/ 

carers are warmly welcomed to 

join us in this celebration of 

reading. 
 
                                         


